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Rodel Fodulla <dhelatwork@gmail.com> Sun, Aug 1, 2021 at 6:33 PM
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RED
MARIA LOURDES G. FERRER, CESO III
ATTENTION: PENR Officer Imelda M. Diaz

Dear Mam Imelda,

I
would like to express my interest in applying as ENGINEER II (above mentioned subject) in the company. 

Attached
herewith is my CV together with supporting documents which further
detail my qualifications. I can hand carry all
these documents once
quarantine was lifted here in Metro Manila or as you advise. Thank you for taking time to
review my
application.
 
I'm looking forward to hearing from you.

Yours Sincerely,

Engr. Rodel F. Fodulla, CE
09212510094
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